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 Another Youth Development Milestone – NGC Supports Cricket Development 

 

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago (NGC) contributed TT$1 million 

towards the T&T Cricket Team’s participation in the recent Nokia T20 Cricket 

Championships in India.  NGC will also provide TT$2 million to strengthen and 

develop community-based cricket in the country during the rest of this year and in 

2012. Speaking at the cheque hand-over on Wednesday 12th October, NGC’s 

President, S. Andrew Mc Intosh lauded the effort and achievement of the T&T 

Cricket Team at the T20 Cricket Championship. 

 

Mr. Mc Intosh said NGC had also provided a cash incentive of TT$300,000.00 to the 

National Cricket Team participating at the T20 Champions League since they had 

advanced to the first stage of the Tournament.  

 

During the ceremony, Mr. Mc Intosh noted that NGC’s support for cricket 

development was part of the Company’s long association with sport and youth 

development.  Fundamental to the nation’s growth was in the area of sport, and 

according to Mr. McIntosh, support for sport will continue to play a central role in 

NGC’s corporate social responsibility. 
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The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited 

Orinoco Drive 
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